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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  Seth Nagy 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Ron Miller 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Volunteer? 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 
 

Prez sez: 
 

Fall has hit us quickly but the flying is still 
hot. Our club has done some great things 
this year and there is still more to come. All 

year I have written about the opportunities 
we have as model airplane pilots, club 
members, and ambassadors of our hobby. 

Shortly we will have the chance to work on 
that last one and thank the county for letting 
us have such an excellent place to fly. We 

should be able to wrap up our ideas for this 
presentation at our next meeting. Any 
additional ideas on how we can show our 

gratefulness can be discussed.  
 
It is getting close to renewal time for AMA 

and club dues. AMA has been kind enough to 
also remind us that there is an important 
election coming up. Take advantage of this 

time to familiarize ourselves with the 
candidates and see what their ideas are for 

the future of AMA. It’s a pretty big deal since 
both the President and VP of AMA are up for 
election. Some of the candidates have 

already created websites in an attempt to 
gain your vote. If you would like to know 
more let me know and I’ll forward the 

addresses. 

 
That said our club will be in the same 
situation shortly. If you would like to reach 

out for any of the elected positions or any of 
the non-elected volunteer positions make it 
known at any of the upcoming meetings. It’s 

not as hard as it may look and satisfying to 
know we are supporting a fun pastime. 
 

Get those electric planes ready for the last 
event opportunity our club will host. In 
October we will hold the E-fest. Let your 

buddies in other clubs know and we can have 
big fun spending electrons. 
 

Get out there and Fly! 

  
Vic 
 

 
 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

September 20, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve August Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 



Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation -- TBD 

Adjourn until October 18 at the library 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
 
CAM Meeting Minutes 
August 16, 2011 

 
Vic Welland called the meeting to order at 
7:02 PM. 

The meeting’s agenda was approved as 
submitted. 
The July minutes were approved as 

submitted. 
New member applications – None. 
Treasurer’s report – No change from last 

month. 
Safety report – A suggestion was made to 
determine what the 911 address for the field 

was and to post it in the shack.  J 
Limbrunner will contact Hudson Fire Dept to 
obtain an official 911 address. 

Field report – A work day is scheduled for 
Saturday 8/20 at 9 AM.  The bleachers need 

to be painted.  Carriage bolts and hinges are 
needed to attach the shelf in the shack. 
Intro pilot report – Mike McGarvey has 

been flying and Sean is off to college. 
Old business:  Details of club support in the 
community such as donations to local 

charities, involvement with scouting, and 
local purchases were discussed in regards to 
a presentation to the county commissioners.  

Vic was to pull more information together by 
the September meeting. 
New business:  A plaque was presented to 

Eddie Kizer in appreciation of his support of 

CAM.  Eddie has recently retired and closed 
our LHS; Planes, Trains and Automobiles.  
We all expressed our appreciation and hopes 

that Eddie would come fly with us often.  
Eddie offered CAM one of the signs from his 
business.  The airplane could be cut out and 

used to decorate the shack. 
 
The CAM website renewal is coming up. 

 
The E-Fest was scheduled for October 8. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:31 PM. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, September 20 

at 7:00 pm at the flying field. 

 

 

 
 

A little humor from around the patch: 
 
Three old pilots were walking across the 

ramp to their airplanes. 

First one says, "Windy, isn't it?" 

Second one says, "No, its Thursday." 

Third one says, "Yeah, so am I. Lets go get a 

beer instead.” 


